
MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

Recital photos and videos are ready. If you did not receive
an email with your photos or video, please contact the

office - office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com or 916-773-
5678. If you weren't able to join us in this years recital and
haven't picked up your dancer's costume, please visit the

office to pick it up!

 Our WOW ticket winners from
the Month of August are Evelyn

Gould & Riley Sanchez.
Congratulations! Your teacher
will deliver your gift to you in

class!

Congratulations to our August
Star Students of the Month,

Brielle Bradley & Amelia Costa.
We are very proud of your hard
work! Your teacher will deliver

your gift to you in class!

WOW Ticket Winners:

Star Students of the Month:

A U G U S T  2 0 2 0

Recital 2020



This month's Tots & Tutus theme is: Super
Sweet Adventure. Intro to Dance classes and
Creative Combo classes will begin receiving
their coloring pages on Saturday August 1st

through Friday, August 7th and certificate
week will take place Tuesday August 25th -

Monday August 31st.

Tots & Tutu's

COMP CORNER
RAD

For members of our RAD Dance Team

Congratulations to our new
2020/2021 dance team members.

You all did a wonderful job at
auditions and we are very excited
for the year ahead. If you missed

our auditions and are interested in
auditioning for our competition 

team, please email
cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com

to set up a private 
audition time.

Happy Birthday RAD! 

Can you believe it? On August 15th RAD
will be turning 5 years old! Thank you to all

of our RAD families, and staff members
who have supported us over the past 5
years and made our dream to serve the

Roseville community possible.

Happy Birthday RAD!


